Jomsky, Mark

From:

Anthony McFarland Channel < dranthonymcfarland@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 23, 2020 4:34 PM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

Letter for Civilian Police Oversight Committee

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Councilmembers,

I support the proposal for a civilian police oversight committee by the Public Safety Committee as led by Chairperson and Councilmember John Kennedy and Committee Members Mayor Terry Tornek and Councilmember Steven Madison.

Everyone, citizens as well as members of the police department, is safer when everyone knows that there is independent oversight over the police department.

Just as we don't have students grade their own tests or baseball batters call their own balls and strikes, we should not have the police department police itself. The safety of all Pasadenans dictates this most basic element of accountability.

I urge that each member of our esteemed Pasadena City Council to rise to the moment and vote in favor of the proposal by the Public Safe Committee for a civilian police oversight committee.

Sincerely,

Dr. Anthony McFarland 2387 N. Lake Ave



ReplyForward

Dear Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Council Members:

We are writing to you in support of civil police oversight. We support the committee led by Chairperson and Council member John Kennedy, yourself and Council member Steve Madison.

We believe oversight of the police department is necessary in these days of widespread police mispractice, resulting in the death of unarmed Black men.

I urge you to vote in favor of the recommendations of the Public Safety Committee to adopt a civilian oversight committee.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Creighton & Susan Turner 260 W . State Street Pasadena, CA 91105

Martinez, Ruben

Subject:

FW: I support the proposal

On Jul 23, 2020, at 9:51 PM, Elizabeth Ellis liz.ellis3@gmail.com wrote:

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Councilmembers,

I support the proposal for a civilian police oversight committee by the Public Safety Committee as led by Chairperson and Councilmember John Kennedy and Committee Members Mayor Terry Tornek and Councilmember Steven Madison.

Everyone, citizens as well as members of the police department, is safer when everyone knows that there is independent oversight over the police department.

Just as we don't have students grade their own tests or baseball batters call their own balls and strikes, we should not have the police department police itself. The safety of all Pasadenans dictates this most basic element of accountability.

I urge that each member of our esteemed Pasadena City Council to rise to the moment and vote in favor of the proposal by the Public Safe Committee for a civilian police oversight committee.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Ellis 91103

· 109 23 PM 60 ; .

From the Desk of:

Beverly Bogar 1258 Sunset Avenue Pasadena, CA 91103

July 23, 2020

RE: Civilian Police Oversight Committee

Dear Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Councilmembers,

I support the proposal for a civilian police oversight committee by the Public Safety Committee as led by Chairperson and Councilmember John Kennedy and Committee Members Mayor Terry Tornek and Councilmember Steven Madison.

Everyone, citizens as well as members of the police department, is safer when everyone knows that there is independent oversight over the police department.

Just as we don't have students grade their own tests or baseball batters call their own balls and strikes, we should not have the police department police itself. The safety of all Pasadenan's dictates this most basic element of accountability.

I urge that each member of our esteemed Pasadena City Council to rise to the moment and vote in favor of the proposal by the Public Safe Committee for a civilian police oversight committee.

Sincerely,

Jomsky, Mark

From:

Lena Kennedy < Lkennedy@llkassociates.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 23, 2020 6:09 PM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

Civilian Police Oversight Committee

Importance:

High

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena City Councilmembers,

I support the proposal for a civilian police oversight committee by the Public Safety Committee as led by Chairperson and Councilmember John Kennedy and Committee Members Mayor Terry Tornek and Councilmember Steven Madison.

Everyone, citizens as well as members of the police department, is safer when everyone knows that there is independent oversight over the police department.

Just as we don't have students grade their own tests or baseball batters call their own balls and strikes, we should not have the police department police itself. The safety of all Pasadenans dictates this most basic element of accountability.

I urge that each member of our esteemed Pasadena City Council to rise to the moment and vote in favor of the proposal by the Public Safe Committee for a civilian police oversight committee.

Sincerely,

Lena L. Kennedy, 626-765-6206 Pasadena, 91103